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The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board
meeting held on 26/03/2019.

The Board decided to refuse permission, generally in accordance with the

Inspector’'s recommendation, for the following reasons and considerations.

Reasons and Considerations

1. In the absence of details as to how the waste effluent, including manure etc.,
from the proposed agricultural development is to be disposed of, the Board is
not satisfied that the proposed development would not be prejudicial to public
health.

2. The Board is not satisfied, in the absence of details of sightlines for emerging
traffic from the proposed development and the lack of clarity whether such
sightlines can be achieved without impacting on third party lands, that the
proposed development would not endanger Public safety by reason of traffic

hazard.

Board Member Date: 26/03/2019
Stephen Bohan
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